NOTICE TO THE PROFESSION

COURT OF QUEEN’S BENCH OF MANITOBA

RE: JUDICIAL REVIEW APPLICATIONS (E-FILING)

Effective September 2, 2014, as a pilot project to further develop the court’s
electronic filing initiative, the Court of Queen’s Bench (General Division) will be
accepting electronic filing of applications for judicial review. In the event that a
lawyer elects to proceed by electronic filing, the lawyer should contact Kelly
Wilson (Registrar) to discuss the necessary arrangements.
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